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July 17, 2011

Coventry Volunteer Fire Association, Incorporated 
Board of Fire Officers Special Meeting
August 10th, 2011
Call to order: 18:39 by Car 8
Members Present: JM Carilli C8, K Boutin C108, E Elkins C208, S Pacholski C408, M Engler C908, D Hoffman C1008, D Cote PD108, A Nardi PD208/Chief Engineer
Junior Member Representative: None
Guests Present: L Bragdon
C8 – 
Officers need to be more assertive with members when directing them to do certain tasks.
Officers need to continue to complete their assigned tasks and respond to calls during their duty periods.
There was an issue with crew staffing on a recent ambulance call.  An NCFD EMT was allowed to provide patient care alone in the ambulance.  This is against the state regulations, which state that the crew (at least 1 EMR and 1 EMT in the back) must be from the service providing the ambulance.  All necessary parties were notified of the violation, and regulations reviewed to ensure compliance in the future.

Discussion on new state law requiring all EMS workers to have picture identification while on a call.  C408 is investigating badge printing options.

Ambulance checks need to be completed.  Reminder to check expiration dates on all items, especially Epi Pens.

Officers need to enter NFIRS reports for all calls.  See a Chief Officer if you need access or training.

C908/C1008 nee to work with members to make sure certification dates in EMSCharts are current.

CPR Instructors needed to teach recert classes prior to the end of the year.


C408 – August 20 at 8am (EMT class)


C908 – September 7 and September 15 at 1pm

CCMC now requires patches for all transports.

Annual Mandatory drills in October will be held on the following dates:


Wednesday, October 12th 5-9pm


Saturday, October 15th 9am-12pm


Sunday, October 16th 9am-12pm

Commitment letters, SCBA fit tests and N95 fit tests will be completed.  Computer training can be completed anytime during the week.  If a member will be unable to attend one of the days, they must notify an Officer in advance.

C1008 –

EMS Boot fitting will be held after drill on August 17th.

C408 –

Nothing

PD108 – 

Discussion on getting gear back from members who received letters stating they did not meet the minimum points requirements to keep gear.

PD208 –

Nothing

Chief Engineer –

Driver recertification will be ready for October.  There will be a road course, no flag course.  Officers will review the course with the Chief Engineer, and will be able to test other members in any vehicle they are qualified to operate.  Schedule will be posted shortly, and members must sign up for a specific timeslot. 

C108 –

Swiftwater training will be held at Zoar the weekend of September 17th.  C108 will post a sign-up sheet.
Motion (Elkins/Pacholski) to adjourn – Motion Carried
Meeting adjourned at 19:40.
Respectfully submitted,
Steve Pacholski
Secretary
